# Mason School Glub Newsleffer

June 2025

### NEWS

#### Teacher Appreciation Week

This year we celebrated the teachers with a Friends themed fun filled week. We provided lunch from Chrysanthi's and Chick-Fil-A. We also treated staff with chair massages from Mobile Massage from Hillsborough County and ice cream from the Inside Scoop. Staff also got to enjoy a breakast buffet and a supply buffet to stock up on classroom supplies!

### **Family Night Out**

We raised over \$800 partnering with The Alamo, Sundae Drive, Charlie's Auto and Hick'ry Wood Fired Pizza. Thank you for your continued support!

#### **End of Year**

We were able to bring Mount Washington Observatory to the classrooms for a two day program to learn educational about weather and the climate. We also created a yearbook for the school year and gifting the 5<sup>th</sup> graders their very own copy. We are looking forward to Spirit Week providing frozen treats. popcorn and Bingo prizes for the students!

### IN THE WORKS

We have some fun and exciting things that we will be working on this summer and into the next school year. The playground will be getting a renovation! We hope to add natural features for climbing, balancing, and playing.

Students will vote on their favorite addition to the playground on the Day of Play. We look forward to a fun playground transformation and cleanup.

If you would like to volunteer manpower or supplies please reach out via email.

## END OF YEAR SURVEY

We would love to hear from YOU. Please go to to the website below or scan the QR code. https://tinyurl.com/MSCEOY2425



### **CONTACT US**

Email: masonschoolclub@sau89.nh.gov
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/masonNHschoolclub